
NP Forum  

Meeting of the Housing Group on 8th December 2015.  

 

Present:  Pepita Bianchi and Gill Bindoff ( Forum Coordination Group ) and John 

Curtis, Vivien Martin and Tony Powell.     

 

Declaration of interest:  GB is a trustee of the charity Community First 

Oxfordshire.  This is a personal interest only.  

 

The meeting was a follow up to the wider Forum meeting on housing held on 25 

November.  

 

The item for discussion was the planned housing survey.  

 

Copies of the survey used by the Chinnor NP group was circulated.  This survey 

had been done by Community First Oxfordshire and is a recent example of the 

kind of survey which could be used in Watlington.  

 

The group studied the survey information and questionnaire in detail and agreed on 

changes which would be appropriate for Watlington.  

 

It was agreed that GB will pass these on to CFO.  It is hoped that Fiona Mullins 

may be able to come to a meeting of the Watlington Parish Council NP Steering 

Committee on 4th January when members of the Forum Coordination Group will 

also attend.  If the survey is agreed it is hoped that it can be done early in the new 

year.  

 

The Housing Group will hold another meeting when the analysis of the responses 

to the survey is available.  

 

 

Notes taken by GB  
 


